
Information on Study-related Developments in the 2022 Summer Semester (1) 

 

Dear students, 

Today, I am already able to provide updated information on the topic of “corona protection 

measures”. As of Sunday, 3 April 2022, all 3G verification and monitoring obligations will cease to 

apply, and with them the corresponding random checks at universities. However, on the basis of 

property management rights, wearing FFP2 masks indoors is still required at our university. As 

an exception, this masking requirement can be waived in courses, examinations and in libraries 

only if a minimum distance of 1.5 metres between designated seats can be maintained reliably. 

For examinations without the minimum required distance between individual seats, a simple 

medical mask may be worn in lieu of the FFP2 mask. Please always be considerate concerning the 

needs of members of at-risk groups when foregoing the use of masks. 

 

Sincerely 

Stefan Hörmann 

 


